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Driver Outreach Materials for SDLAs

Sample Social Media Posts
SDLAs are encouraged to post these messages to their social media channels to educate drivers who hold a commercial driver’s license (CDL) or commercial learner’s permit (CLP) on the Clearinghouse-II requirements and impact on commercial driving privileges for drivers who are in a “prohibited” status in the Clearinghouse. These messages can be posted until the November 18, 2024 Clearinghouse-II compliance date. Web graphics to accompany these sample posts are also available on the SDLA resources page—visit https://clearinghouse.fmcsa.dot.gov/resource/page/sdla-resources.


· Beginning November 18, 2024, drivers in a “prohibited” status in FMCSA’s Drug and Alcohol Clearinghouse will lose their State-issued commercial driving privileges. Learn more at https://clearinghouse.fmcsa.dot.gov. #CDLdowngrades
· CMV drivers with violations in FMCSA’s Drug and Alcohol Clearinghouse must complete the return-to-duty process or they will lose their commercial driving privileges starting November 18, 2024. Learn more at https://clearinghouse.fmcsa.dot.gov. #CDLdowngrades
· Do you have a violation in FMCSA's Drug and Alcohol Clearinghouse? If so, you may soon lose your CDL privileges. Learn about the new Clearinghouse-II Federal regs at https://clearinghouse.fmcsa.dot.gov. #CDLdowngrades
· New Federal regulations will impact the commercial driving privileges for drivers in a “prohibited” status in FMCSA’s Drug and Alcohol Clearinghouse. Learn more at https://clearinghouse.fmcsa.dot.gov. #CDLdowngrades
· New Federal regs support FMCSA’s goal of ensuring that only qualified drivers may obtain and possess a CDL. Beginning Nov. 18, 2024, some drivers with violations in the Clearinghouse will lose their CDL. Learn more: https://clearinghouse.fmcsa.dot.gov. #CDLdowngrades
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